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August 19. 1977 

Rabbi Marc Tannenbaum, Director 
National Interreligious Affairs 
American Jewish Committee 
165 E. 56th Street 
New York , New York 

Dear Rabbi Tannenbaum: 

Enclosed is a copy of the brochure announcing the series of 
lectures and discussions which is being co-sponsored by 
Fair field University and the National Conference of Christians 
and Jews under the title: THE RELIGIOUS - CULTURAL EXPERIENCE 
IN THE UNITED STATES: JEWISH AND CHRISTIAN PERSPECTIVES. 

We are most appreciative of your interest in the series and for 
your willingness to participate as one of the guest lecturers. 

We are presently attempting to gather biographical material and 
small gl ossy prints fur use in preparing suitabie publIcIty. We 

---'~ are asking "hat you forward this information and a glossy print, 
if you have one available, to the NCCJ office at the above 
address. 

Several weeks before your scheduled presentation we will write 
to confirm the time, place and particulars of the evening's 
schedule. 

We are very pleased with the series and anticipate that it will be 
both i n formative and stimulating for a number of people who live 
in the Fairfield area. 

your response to the above request. 

s , 

NCCJ I. I elyle organlzstlon angaged In a nltlonwlda program of Intlrgroup education. It Inliltll people 01 Itl b.ckgroundl, ,"",0 without compromlH 01 conlcllnCI 
or 01 tIIll. dl.UnctlYI .nd Importsnt .ellglou. and rlclll IdanUtiH. wor1< 10000tlle. to butld belte. community relationships. 
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May 17, 1977 

Rabbi Marc Tannenbaum. Director, 
National Interreligious Affairs 
American Jewish Committee 
165 E 56th Street 
New York. New York 

Dear Rabbi Tannenbaum: 

Fairfield University and the National Conference of 
Christians and Jews are co - sponsoring a graduate level 
program next Fall entitled: "The Cultural -Re1igious 
Experience in America: Jewish and Christian Persppctives. 11 

This series of lectures and discussions, to be held in 
Greenwich. Connecticut, 1s intended to explore important 
areas in the religious and cultural heritage of Christians 
and Jews. The program will be open to the general public 
and we anticipate that it will make a significant contri­
bution toward mutual understanding and cooperative effort 
among Christians and Jews in the greater metropolitan area. 

We would be honored to have you take part in this series 
by addressing the topic indicated on the accompanying 
program . To save you the inconvenience of responding by 
mail we hepe to contact you by telephone for your reply. 
At that time we can also supply the addttional details 
regarding lecture and travel fees, as well as the particular 
format of your presentation . If, before we reach you, you 
discover th at you are already commi tted to another engage­
ment on the evening proposed, we suggest that you consider 
another possible date from the series since some flexibility 
does exist and we are anxious to secure your participation 
in the program. 

We sincerely hope you can be with us and we look forward to 
talking with you about your contribution toward this important 
intergroup effort. 

Cordial best wishes, 

c7)j(~ti~ 
Martin A. Lang, Ph . D., Director, 
Division of Religious Education 

MAL:krc 
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